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It astonishes me that 
for most people that 
are not directly involved 
with schooling, they 
believe that a school is 
a school is a school, 
and each school is very 
similar to the next one. 
Even those who choose 
Christian schools are 
under the impression 
that there is no clear 
Christian distinctive in 
the Christian school.

CHRISTIAN

DISTINCTIVE
by Ken Langley
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 They believe that the Christian school is 
simply a school like any other with a 
sprinkling of church added to the mix - a 
Bible reading added here at assembly, a 
Scripture memory programme added 
there and a few Christian teachers over 
there. 

They don't recognise the lies that are 
taught at secular schools, not in 
curriculum but in what to do with 
curriculum knowledge. These are not lies 
of scientific inaccuracy, they are lies of 
meaning, application, purpose, and 
implication for how to live. They fail to hold 
forth the abundant life that Jesus 
promises for his followers, "that your joy 
may be complete". 

Paul Washer, in a sermon entitled "The 
Christian Life" says 
 

"Your children will go to public 
school … and they will be trained 
for somewhere around 15,000 

hours in ungodly secular thought. 
And then they'll go to Sunday 

school and they'll color a picture of 
Noah's ark. And you think that's 

going to stand against the lies that 
they are being told?"

Won't you pray with us that we will hold 
fast to the mission of training our children 
over the full length of their time at school 
not simply for an information download of 
what to think, but a critical evaluation of 
how to think. That we'll raise a generation 

that is not obsessed with success, but 
that will strive for significance in this 
broken world for Christ's sake.
 
MR. KEN LANGLEY
PRINCIPAL

For second hand
school items to
buy or swop
contact Debbie:

073 152 0333
mammamia.kings@gmail.com

Success is winning.
Significance is helping others win.

Success leaves a fingerprint on creation.
While significance leaves a
footprint on the soul.

- Anonymous -

School fees must be paid in advance, before the 7th of each month, 12 Months of the year.
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28 October  - Sugar
4 November - Soup/Gravy
11 November - Baked Beans
18 November - Dishwashing Soap
25 November - Handy Andy/Savlon
2 December - Mieliemeel

In addition to the above, any warm clothes 
for children from 3 months to 9 years old will 
be greatly appreciated.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNWAVERING SUPPORT!

For Friends Friday



In case of absenteeism a doctor’s note must be provided for all summative 
assessments (tests, orals, practical assessments etc) missed.
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We have treated our Executive Team on 
Bosses day and clearly Mr. T was very 
excited.  Thank you for your leadership 
Mr. Langley, Mr. Theunissen and Mrs. 
Pelser.  We value you!

BOSSES
DAY
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Dear Parents, please note that if you child is entering Grade RR in 2017, he/she will 
be required to wear The King’s School West Rand PT uniform.

If your child is entering Grade 1 in 2017, he/she will be required to wear The King’s 
School West Rand FORMAL school uniform.

Please contact the school wear shop for all your uniform requirements.

Liza Smith  Cell: 072 108 3670    E-mail: ropacc@vodamail.co.za

Monday, Wednesday and Thursday:  06:45 to 13:30

CLOSED on Tuesdays and Fridays

TO ACCOMMODATE OUR FULL-TIME WORKING PARENTS:

Saturdays: Every 1st and 3rd Saturday of the month 09:00 to 12:00

THE SCHOOL WEAR SHOP

IMPORTANT DATES
FOR THE TERM

Art Exhibition      - 25-27 October
Nursery School Concert    - 5 November
Gr. 10 + Gr. 11 Study Leave   - 7 November
Gr. 10 + Gr. 11 Exams Start   - 8 November
Gr. 7 – Gr. 9 Exams Start    - 14 November
Gr. 4 – Gr. 6 Exams Start    - 21 November
Gr. R Graduation Photos    - 21 November
Gr. 4 – Gr. 6 Exams End    - 30 November
Gr. 7 – Gr. 11 Exams End    - 2 December
Carols by Candlelight    - 2 December
PP Concert and Graduation   - 5 December
Extra Mural Eve of Excellence   - 6 December
PS Eve of Excellence    - 7 December
Gr. 1 – Gr. 11 Reports handed out   - 8 December
(08:00 to 10:00)
         

School fees must be paid in advance, before the 7th of each month, 12 Months of the year.4
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GRADE 1 CLASSES
 MAKE FRUIT KEBAB S

THE HUNGRY CATERPILLA
R

In case of absenteeism a doctor’s note must be provided for all summative 
assessments (tests, orals, practical assessments etc) missed.
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Landen Reddy (Grade 2) has 
been chosen by the Centre of 
Fine Arts Animation and 
Design to attend a Young 
Artists programme which the 
College has designed to scout 
for and train up young talent 
that they see potential in. The 
learners will be introduced to 
animation, design, graphics 
and cartooning.

After his initial submission, the college asked him 
to then create his own cartoon character/super 
hero in story form. Landen created Skylander, a 
character from his imagination, showing how it 
could transform into a super fighter with 
‘traptanium’ weapons (as he calls it).  He was 
invited to join this programme. 

They wrote:  ‘Landen is an amazingly talented 
young lad . He has a lot of potential. His work is 
unique and exciting to view. His presence here at 
CFAD is much anticipated. We are looking 
forward to working with him and help refine his 
raw talent.’

Watch this
space!

BUDDING YOUNG ARTISTBUDDING YOUNG ARTIST
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School fees must be paid in advance, before the 7th of each month, 12 Months of the year.6

We are extremely proud of our Science 
Club learners.  They competed in the 
Shell Eco Marathon last weekend. 

The H2 (hydro) car reached a distance 
of 280 km per litre and the battery car 
reached 206 km per litre. 

H2 (Hydrogen) car came 1st with 
327km/kWh and the Battery Car came 
3rd overall with 222km/kWh.  Our team 
came 1st for Safety. 

Project Connect posted on Facebook: 
“I’m not sure that everyone 
understands what these kids achieved. 
On their first attempt at a Shell Eco 
Marathon even with a Hydrogen 
propelled vehicle, they achieved a 
result of 327km/m3 of Hydrogen.  The 

Shell Eco Marathon America event has 
been going for 10 years of which the 
Hydrogen Category has been running 
atleast 3 years.  Keep in mind that this 
is some of the top Universities in the 
USA and the BEST result achieved in 
the last 3 years was 151km/m3.  These 
kids were amazing.  To top it all, they 
won the HSSC (Health and Safety) 
Award for the 3rd year in a row. You 
are truly an amazing group of 
Scientists and it was a privilege and an 
honor to work with you”.

SHELL ECO

MARATHON
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In case of absenteeism a doctor’s note must be provided for all summative 
assessments (tests, orals, practical assessments etc) missed.
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CELEBRATION TIME

FOR THE WINNERS

AT RUIMSIG SPUR

Ruimsig Spur treated our

winners with a victory meal

as a surprise on their

stunning achievement. 

Thank You Joe And Team!

The King’s School West Rand                      •                      KING’S  KEN                      •                      26 October 2016



We would like to thank Mr. & Mrs. Magodi for the “scooter”
donation for our little ones in the Nursery School.

Please take note of the following special arrangements for Friday, 28 
October 2016 for the Memorial Service for Mrs. Anna-Marie Russell.

 
Mrs. Russell was not only the ACSI SA Executive Director and Principal of 
The King’s School West Rand, but she was a true friend to all she served 

and a passionate follower of the Lord Jesus Christ.
 

THE SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 11:00 ON FRIDAY.
WAITING CLASS WILL BE FROM 11:00 TO 12:00.
AFTERCARE WILL START AT 12:00 ON FRIDAY.

SPECIAL ARRANGEMENTS FOR
FRIDAY, 28 OCTOBER 2016


